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1. FCSS Currently looking for a new member. As of today the committee consists 

of myself and Jamie Kraley.  

 

2. Attended the The Future of Contract Policing webinar on August 22, 2022. 

 

3. Took part in a meeting with the Darwell Transmission line on September 13, 

2022.  

 

FCSS information about Library:  

 

As FCSS is focused on the delivery of preventative social services, FCSS funding cannot be 

used towards the cost of a library card or fees. The FCSS Regulations state the services 

provided under a program must not provide primarily for the recreational needs or leisure time 

pursuits of individuals. 

  
This does not preclude FCSS funding from being used to support preventative programming 
delivered through a local library. This could include a range of activities, including the 
promotion of community capacity-building, developing interpersonal connections and building 
relationships, creating awareness of social needs, developing individuals’ coping skills and a 
wide range of other programs and services falling within the scope of FCSS. FCSS funding can 
also be used to support libraries’ planning of associated program planning, public awareness 
and education campaigns, information and referral services and volunteer training and 
development. 
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